
 

 

March 4, 2018 
 
 
Chancellor Carol Christ 
Executive Vice Chancellor & Provost Paul Alivisatos 
University of California, Berkeley 
 
 
RE: Executive Education Working Group Report 
 
 
Dear Chancellor Christ and EVCP Alivisatos, 
 
On behalf of the Executive Education Working Group convened by you last summer, I am 
pleased to submit our report.  I believe that we have successfully addressed most of the 
issues raised in the charge letter, although concerns over trust prevented us from 
recommending a governance structure that can be implemented immediately.  We make a 
set of recommendations - immediate, medium-term and long-term - that comprise a 
roadmap for the path forward.   
 
I thank you for the opportunity to think deeply about the role that Executive Education 
could play at Berkeley in the future, and I am extremely grateful to the members of the 
working group for their thoughtful, dedicated efforts. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 
 
Fiona M. Doyle 
Vice Provost for Graduate Studies and Dean of the Graduate Division 
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